
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 
MIMAROPA Region
PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE

January 20,2023

MEMORANDUM 

FOR :

THRU

FROM

SUBJECT

The Regional Executive Dirtector 
1515 DENR By the Bay Bldg., 
Roxas Blvd. Barangay 668 
Ermita, Manila

The ARD for Technical Services 

The OIC, PENR Officer

RENEWAL FOR DEPUTY PUBLIC LAND INSPECTOR OF 
VICTORIA U. ZUBIRI IN THE lAnD MANAGEMENT 
SERVICES, DENR-CENRO, SABLAYAN, OCC. MINDORO
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Respectfully forwarded is the Memorandum dated January 13, 2023 of CENRO Sablayan 
regarding the renewal for Deputy Public Land Inspector of Engineering Aide Victoria U. Zubiri 
in the Land Management Services of DENR-CENRO, Sablayan, Occ. Mindoro.

For consideration and approval.
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So. Pag-asa, Brgy. Payompon, Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro 
Email: penroocc. mindoro@denr. gov.ph






